From: Sue

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Sb1530
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2020 11:01:03 AM

As your constituent | am asking for a no vote on SB1530.

At the least it should be on the ballot for the people to decide.

Listen to the people who spent time and hard earned money to make their views clear. Two of those truckers were
my sons.

Please do the right thing for Oregonians.

The benefit of this bill would only make a minute difference anyway. Oregon is NOT THE PROBLEM and we
know it.

Susan M. Larsen
Sent from my iPhone


mailto:williamsx2@charter.net
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

